
I have lived in Kimba most of my life and have no problems with the site selection process and 
its transparency. I give my permission for my submission to be published on the internet but I 
wish to remain anonymous, as I work in a local business and don’t want it to reflect badly upon 
it.

 I feel the financial compensation offered to the landowner is fair and adequate.
 For me, broad community support is majority rules. If a politician returned a 51% 

majority, they would claim a victory, therefore anything over 50% wins.
 Voting should only ever be conducted by the AEC to ensure every community member 

has the opportunity to vote, and therefore gather more accurate results, as opposed to a 
phone poll that only a percentage of the community got to participate in.

 I am unaware of any indigenous involvement but I am sure the department would be in 
contact with them.

 The community benefit program will not change anyone’s mind, but those against the 
project were quick to put their submissions in for their projects.

 I believe the Eyre Peninsula and wider state should not get any say/vote in the matter as 
that is shifting the boundary’s and it would never be clear if the community has had 
increased support or not.

 My husband and I were fortunate enough to visit Lucas Heights, and all of our questions 
were answered thoroughly by experts and those who work with the waste. It would be 
nice to put the matter to rest, choose a site and build the facility now.
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